
“ Effort for Co-development in Innovation City ”

KOSHA signed MOU with Ulsan Junggu Office
Cooperation for relocated public agencies and local development

President of KOSHA, Lee Young-Soon and Head of Ulsan Junggu Office Park

Sung-Min have signed 「MoU for Co-development in Innovation city」on 2nd May

at Ulsan Junggu Office.

The MoU is the first between Ulsan Junggu Office and relocated public agencies in

Ulsan, and mainly about support for agencies and local development.

In accordance with the MoU, the office will support family members

of the relocated agencies' staff though making good neighborhood.

KOSHA will do its best to help workers in Junggu, Ulsan,

Also, the MoU includes support for practical OSH training facility in

KOSHA and cooperation between the two organizations for improvement

of environment in the innovation city.

President of KOSHA said., "KOSHA appreciates for supports of the last 2 years since

KOSHA has been relocated to Ulsan. We will take this MoU as an opportunity to

enhance quality of people in the community."
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